
To Dr. Knopf from Dr. Flick 

Dear Dr. Knopf: 

c0s1, 1 J.1f. L/s 

Philadephia, Pa., 
Dec. 11, 1903. 
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Your letter of 10th inst. to hand. On the y_uestion of the Tuber­
culosis Congresa, I ma.y offer to say this: 1st, that I would not be wllling ' 
under any circumstances to be associated with either of the two Congresses now 
in process of organization; 2nd, that an American CongTess on Tuberculosis 
ought to be in thehands of men who have done tuberculosis work; 3rd, that Dr. 
Trudeau is conspicuously the :-:nan mo ought to be President of such a Congress; 
and 4th, that in recognition of Mr. Phipps's generosity in furthering the 
Tuberculosis cuase the Congress on Tuberculosis ought to be held in Philad.elphia 
unless for good and sufficient reasous it be held in St. Louis. 

Sincerely yours, 

La~Tence F. Flick. 


